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Arizona Department of Health Services Says “Go Low”
New initiative encourages parents and kids to drink 1% low fat milk.

Most Americans are not getting enough calcium and eating too much saturated fat, according to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. Inadequate calcium intake can increase a person’s risk of developing osteoporosis. Too much saturated fat increases a persons risk for cardiovascular disease and other chronic diseases.
To fight this problem, the Arizona Department of Health Services introduced a new plan called “Go Low” to encourage moms and kids to get at least three servings of low fat dairy products every day. The program educates parents and children about the benefits of 1% low fat and fat free milk in hopes that more people statewide will switch their milk. 
The goal of “Go Low” is to increase the awareness among Arizona parents that 1% low fat and fat free milk have all the vitamins and minerals of whole milk, without all the fat. The program will combine several methods to reach families with the message.  TV spots, outdoor billboards, and door hangers will be seen throughout the state, starting in June, in support of this message. A website, eatwellbewell.org, is also available as a resource.

Parents can visit the website eatwellbewell.org to download recipes using low fat milk, read tips on how to introduce low fat milk to their family and read answers to common questions about low fat milk. The website also has fun games, videos, and information on low fat milk for children.
1% Low fat milk is healthy and delicious. It is a good source of calcium, vitamins A and D, potassium and riboflavin. Whole and 2% milk are sources of saturated fat. Saturated fat can increase the risk of obesity and heart disease. 1% low fat and fat free milk have all the vitamins and minerals found in whole milk, without all the fat and cholesterol.
To learn more about the Go Low campaign, visit eatwellbewell.org or call 1-800-695-3335.
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